
 

 

Statement from ABOR Chair Bill Ridenour Regarding 
UA Men’s Basketball 

 

“The Arizona Board of Regents met today to receive further legal advice regarding University of Arizona 

men’s basketball and the multi-year employment contract for head coach Sean Miller.  

 

While intense media interest in this issue has prompte
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